
STATE REPRESENTATIVES

MARY BETH CANTY & MARK WALKER 
COOK COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

MAGGIE TREVOR & SCOTT BRITTON
with AHML & the Kenneth Young Center

INVITE YOU TO

For more information, please call Rep. Canty’s 
constituent service office at 224-248-8187 
or info.repmbc@gmail.com.

THRIVE TOGETHER 
Community Mental Health Fair

MONDAY, 
May 6 
5 P.M. TO 7 P.M.

Arlington Heights 
Memorial Library
500 N Dunton Ave. 
Arlington Heights

PANEL BEGINS AT 6 P.M. 
May is Mental Health Awareness Month. Come and 
join us for an interactive Mental Health Fair! Visit with 
advocates, learn about the mental health services 
available in our area, and stay for a panel discussion on 
Illinois mental health services and policy.

REGISTER HERE:

https://tinyurl.com/ThriveAHML


